NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2017-2018 CORPORATE FUND BUDGET
CITY OF DEARBORN HEIGHTS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 9,
2017 at 8:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at 6045 Fenton, Dearborn
Heights, Michigan, for the purpose of hearing objections, if any, to the proposed
budget for the City of Dearborn Heights for fiscal year 2017-2018.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed
budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the budget will be available for
inspection at the office of the City Clerk, 6045 Fenton, Dearborn Heights,
Michigan.

This notice will be posted on the internet at www.ci.dearborn-heights.mi.us after
approval and by direction of the City Council under and by virtue of the City
Clerk.

Walter J. Prusiewicz, Clerk
City of Dearborn Heights



